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March 20 - 24, 2023

MAYOR'S OFFICE COMMUNITY
OUTREACH UPDATES

 

Stay connected to services and up-to-date on what's
happening in Salt Lake City!

 

Visit SLC.gov

Community Outreach Office Hours

The Community Outreach Team from Mayor Erin Mendenhall’s Office holds
monthly community office hours in locations citywide. Those with questions or

feedback about the City can drop in on a first come first serve basis.

March Community Outreach Office Hours

Mon, March 20th 11am-1pm @ Corner Bakery Cafe – 610 Foothill Drive

Tue, March 28th 12-2pm @ Maven Create – 177 E 900 S #200
 

https://www.slc.gov/
https://www.slc.gov/
https://www.slc.gov/mayor/community-office-hours/


CommunityNewsletter_Mar20_23.html[3/21/23, 1:39:51 PM]

Housing SLC Plan
Available for Review

and Comment

Housing SLC: Salt Lake
City’s 5-year Housing
Plan is now ready for

your review! The draft’s
housing goals and action

items are based on
feedback from 6,500+
residents about their

vision for the future of
housing in Salt Lake City.
Learn about the plan and

let us know what you
think about it.

We want your feedback
on the Housing SLC draft
plan before it is presented

to the City Council for
review and possible

adoption in June 2023. To
ensure this plan fits the
public’s needs, scroll

down on the website to
read the plan’s goals and
metrics and answer a few

questions about them.
The draft plan and

comment form are also
available in Spanish. For

additional questions,
please contact the

900 South
Reconstruction
Open House

Weather is improving
and work has resumed

on 900 South! Crews are
finishing up work on the
south side from State St
to 200 E and 500 E to

700 E, as well as
cleaning up winter

debris. Asphalt removal
and paving are expected
in late April through this

section, as weather
permits. Work between

200 E and 500 E is
expected to begin on the
south side in late April.
Work east of 700 E is
scheduled to begin in

June.

The project team will be
hosting an open

house on Wednesday,
March 22 from 3-5pm at

859 East 900 South
(enter on the east side of

the building behind
Barbacoa). Please join

this event for more
information on the

project and to get your
questions answered on
construction impacts. 

Stay in touch! Email
info@slc900south.com
or call 844-297-6884
with questions on the

900 South project.
 

MORE INFO

Project Homeless
Connect 2023 

Project Homeless Connect
(PHC) is a one-day, one-
stop event in Salt Lake

City that brings together
community volunteers to

provide services for
individuals and families at

risk of or experiencing
homelessness. Happening
on Friday, March 24th at

the Salt Palace
Convention Center, this

community-led event
provides guests access to

an array of services
including medical and
dental care, housing

intake, legal services, and
more. 

There are many ways to
volunteer at PHC! Click
the button below to read

through the volunteer
roles and sign up. You will
be given the opportunity
to choose your role as
well as different shifts

throughout the day. PHC
expects to see more than
1000 guests at this year's

event and needs
approximately 1000

volunteers. Please join and
be a part of a meaningful
experience as a volunteer

at Project Homeless
Connect.

MORE INFO

https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/2023/02/16/900-south-900-east-to-900-west/
https://www.phcslc.org/volunteer
https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/2023/02/16/900-south-900-east-to-900-west/
https://www.phcslc.org/volunteer
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Housing SLC team at
HousingSLC@slcgov.com.

MORE INFO

MORE INFO

https://www.slc.gov/can/housing-slc/
https://www.slc.gov/events/2023/02/08/earthday/
https://www.slc.gov/can/housing-slc/
https://www.slc.gov/events/2023/02/08/earthday/


CommunityNewsletter_Mar20_23.html[3/21/23, 1:39:51 PM]



CommunityNewsletter_Mar20_23.html[3/21/23, 1:39:51 PM]

MORE INFO

SLC In The News

Salt Lake Tribune Article on Spring Runoff

Thanks to The Salt Lake Tribune for covering the City's collaborative work with Salt
Lake County around spring runoff!

Our Salt Lake City Department of Public Utilities has started releasing water from
Little Dell and Mountain Dell reservoirs to relieve pressure on the system. City
crews are clearing debris that may clog drainage networks, and sandbags are
available to the public for free at 1530 South West Temple. To do your part, please
help clean the storm drains in your neighborhood!

Adopt a Storm Drain: https://www.slc.gov/utilities/adoptastormdrain/

For more videos, interviews, COVID-19 resources and the latest on SLC government
news, visit www.YouTube.com/SLCtvMedia.

https://www.slc.gov/housingstability/city-housing-programs/handyman-program/
https://slc-gov.force.com/slccrm/s/newsletters?Start=Community%20Outreach
https://www.slc.gov/housingstability/city-housing-programs/handyman-program/
https://www.sltrib.com/news/2023/03/18/salt-lake-county-braces-fast/
https://www.slc.gov/utilities/
https://www.slc.gov/utilities/adoptastormdrain/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SLCtvmedia/videos
https://www.facebook.com/SLCMayor/
https://twitter.com/slcmayor
https://www.instagram.com/slcmayor/
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Subscribe to our Newsletter HERE

Salt Lake City Mayor's Office | 451 South State Street, Room 306, Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

You are receiving this email because you have been identified by community outreach as an
important community group.  Please forward to other groups as you see fit.  If you were forwarded

this email please email communityoutreach@slcgov.com if you’d like to be included next time.
 

To contact the Mayor’s Office Community Outreach team please email:
communityoutreach@slcgov.com

https://slc-gov.force.com/slccrm/s/newsletters?Start=Community%20Outreach
https://slc-gov.force.com/slccrm/s/newsletters?Start=Community%20Outreach
mailto:communityoutreach@slcgov.com
mailto:communityoutreach@slcgov.com
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